
 

This week in Reception 

October 11th - 15th  2021 

                     
 

          Other Areas of Learning     
       

It was tremendous fun helping jelly baby friends play together.  
The children chose a game or activity for the jelly babies to do and then we 

photographed them. We talked about what they were doing and how they were 
playing together nicely! 

 
The children also attended assembly with Nursery and Little Owls children.  

The Reverend Jon Taylor talked to them about celebrating harvest time and how 
lucky we are to be able to share food. 

 
There have been different opportunities for imaginative play, including role play 

indoors and outdoors and a variety of small world activities, as well as getting the 
jelly babies to be friends!! 

 
 

 

Mathematics  
 

This week’s learning has focused on numeral recognition and 
putting numbers in order. We have counted forwards and 

backwards and have talked about what number comes before 
or after a given number.  

 

Literacy  
 

Our sounds this week are g, o, c, and k. 
We have practised letter formation, thought of words with these sounds, 
and played several games to develop our blending and segmenting skills. 
We have also started working in our guided groups, each group reading 

an Oxford Reading Tree book, and practising writing c/o/a. 
 

This week we have been thinking about how friends to play together. 


